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Reception – Y6 Christmas Performances 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is a very special time of the year when you get to see and hear your child taking part in a Christmas 
Performance and we know that they provide a lot of precious memories.  
This year, due to the current circumstances, we will be sharing our Christmas Performances online, as 
previously communicated. Please support us in keeping all children safeguarded by: 
 

• Remembering that images and videos should be for your own or family’s personal use only. 

• Thinking about who has the right to view/listen to the recordings, not only of your own child, but of 
others as well. 

• Remembering to not share images or videos forward online – the link to the Christmas video will 
only be sent to Avalon parents/ carers and must remain limited to immediate family use only. 

 
 
Please use the link below to access the Christmas Performance video on our private You Tube channel. 
The video is unlisted and is suitable for children to watch. 
 
Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe! 
 
 

https://youtu.be/oAMdspuSCGk 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Joanna Callaway 
 

Mrs J Callaway, 
Headteacher 

 

https://youtu.be/oAMdspuSCGk

